YOU ARE
INVITED

to participate in a survey about the
general health of our community.

Please complete and return by Feb. 8th.
You may go online www.smrmc.com or
fax the questionnaire back to
601.250.4284.

Southwest Regional is conducting a Community Health Needs Assessment and your input is
important to us while we learn more about the health needs in our community.

Have you used any health services offered at either hospital or
physician clinics in the past 12 months?

Do you or a member of your family live with a chronic disease? If so,

what disease?

Where do you go when you are seeking information or education on

health related topics?

If you could name a health or wellness program that would benefit the

health of you or your family, what would it be?

Is there a health or wellness need that you are aware of in Pike County?

Please list any other comments or information you would like to share.
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